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parents can help
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Changes to Foundation tier
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Changes to Higher tier



Selfless, Self Assured, Successful

Some students likely to sit AQA Further Maths qualification as well.
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Changes to Examinations
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What can you do to help?

Be positive

“I was never very good at Maths…”
“I always hated Maths when I was at school…”
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• Encourage students to get into the habit of revising now. We 
subscribe to the best resource your child can use for revision –
Mathswatch.  Either logon at www.mathswatchvle.com or use the 
app from the app store.  Speak to a member of the maths team if 
your child does not have their login and password.  

• Work through problems at home with your child.  They may need 
the help - and you may learn something!

• If your child struggles with maths do they know their tables?  
Times tables unlock many areas of mathematics – such as 
arithmetic, fractions and factors. Learning them is not an onerous 
task and can be done relatively quickly.

http://www.mathswatchvle.com/
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• Encourage your child to ask for help with topics that they do not 
understand

• Download copies of old exam papers and get your child to go 
through them.  The specifications change but the maths doesn’t.  
The only way to get better at maths is to do maths.

• Buy CGP revision guides and workbooks as early as possible –
students then get into the habit of referring to them early in their 
GCSE course.

• Invest in a scientific calculator and a maths set now.  The sooner 
students get used to a calculators’ functions the better.

• Any questions?  Please email me at bw@priory.shropshire.sch.uk

mailto:bw@priory.shropshire.sch.uk

